EUPHAnxt March 2020



EUPHAnxt Newsletter - April 2020

Dear EUPHAnxters,

much has changed since our last newsletter. As you know, the new Coronavirus has sadly become part of our daily lives, as Europe is currenly the epicentre of the pandemic. Our daily routines have been upended, our plans have been messed up, and the necessary social distancing and self-isolation measures have been tackling our "normal" social interactions.

The Covid-19 pandemic is putting healthcare systems across Europe under an unprecedent pressure. The reality of this crisis has shown that we are all in this together. We would like to thank all those who are working unrestingly and resolutely to contain the disease and care of those in need. Thousands of young professionals in our continent are working relentlessly, and to them go our admiration and support.

Let's stand together against the Coronavirus, and let's be there for each other both now and later, when the pandemic will be finally over.

Till then, stay safe.



Promoting public health is now more important than ever

In light of the COVID-19 outbreak, the **European Public Health Week (EUPHW)** will focus on 'Joining forces for healthier populations'.

Governments, scientists, health professionals and the civil society must work together to tackle the pandemic and raise awareness about public health.



We are preparing a teaser trailer for the EUPHW which will be shown at the (virtual) opening of this year's edition.

Send us a short video (10 seconds max.) giving an example about

how you are 'joining forces' for healthier populations

and then end your video saying

"I wish you a good European Public Health week" in your own language.

Your video will be part of the official trailer of the EUPHW 2020.

Send your video to: euphwvideo@gmail.com

(Deadline: 12/04/20)

KICK-OFF EVENT



JOINING FORCES FOR HEALTHIER POPULATIONS



Webinar on Monday 11 May 2020 9:30-11:00 am CEST (Brussels time)

Join this webinar to kick off the European Public Health Week!

Confirmed speakers:

Iveta Nagyova, European Public Health Association
Paul de Raeve, European Federation of Nurses Associations
Claudia Marinetti, Mental Health Europe
Caroline Costongs, EuroHealthNet

Full programme available soon



Free attendance - please RSVP to euphacommunications@eupha.org



The European Public Health Week (EUPHW) is an initiative by the European Public Health Association (EUPHA), receives co-funding under an operating grant from the European Union's Health Programme (2014–2020) and is supported by the WHO Regional Office for Europe.



Co-funded by the Health Programme of the European Union

Connect with us







You are receiving this email because you are part of the EUPHAnxt newsletter... And you're probably an EUPHAnxter too :)

EUPHAnxt, the next generation network of EUPHA - European Public Health Association